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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: BERNADETTE DOUCET <bdoucet@prodigy.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 8:23 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

This email is to inform you that I am opposed to the Water Board staff proposal in the EIR draft. 
  
Negative impact can occur at a time when the public is being bombarded with news on global warming and an 
extended drought.  The state will spend unknown costs on a lake fed by the mountain runoffs to affect 
WHAT??? - Ruining a lake and harming wildlife and humans.  Does anyone know what the long term results 
will be?  And who cares?   
 
BERNADETTE DOUCET     
327 MANZANITA DRIVE 
CHESTER, CA 96020 
 
 
 
 
 
 


